EDITORIAL

CURTIS COOPER AND MAHMOUD YOUSEF

Our interim coordinating editor, Dr. Ted Mahavier, has finished one
year of service to the Missouri Journal of Mathematical Sciences. We are
very appreciative of the work Ted has done in our transition year. Ted has
helped us solicit articles, communicate with our associate editors, and seek
a permanent coordinating editor for the MJMS. We want to thank Dr. Ted
Mahavier for helping the MJMS at this very critical time.

We are pleased to announce that Sam Creswell will assume the role of
Coordinating Editor on a permanent basis. Sam has written several MJMS
articles and knows the MJMS structure and philosophy very well. He will
help us to expand the MJMS content and readership in the future. We look
forward to his leadership of the MJMS.

We continue our online MJMS subscription. If you have not renewed
or you are a new subscriber, we appreciate your support in filling out the
online subscription form at:

https://www.ucmo.edu/webapps/mjms/

Your email address will be your userid. Your account will be password
protected and will contain your contact information. In addition, you can
subscribe/renew by credit card payment (Visa or Mastercard) or payment
by check.

Finally, we are in need of good research articles for the MJMS. If you
have any, please submit them to our Coordinating Editor or our Topic
Editors.
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